
A section of the 1969 Report of the Planning Committee 

OPPR001X 

 

Narrator (Karen Foley):  

Besides providing fresh and renewed opportunities for such students as we have been discussing, 
the University will have an important role arising from the changes in, and increasing rate of change, 
with a modern technological society. The degree of the Open University should, we consider, be a 
general degree, in the sense that it would embrace studies over a range of subjects, rather than be 
confined to a single narrow speciality. In our view the OU should not set out to compete with the 
established universities which can spend 3 years of full-time study in their laboratories and libraries 
and their specialised school. Rather should the Open University degree be complementary, providing 
the part time student a broadly-based higher education for which the teaching techniques available 
to the Open University are particularly suited. Furthermore, we are aware of the great need and 
demand in the country, emphasised in the Swan Report, for an extension of facilities, such as general 
degrees. 


